
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-uniform Day  

Theme: Go Big, give big, feel good 

 

Dear parents/carers 

On Friday 21st  March Canon Popham C of E Primary Academy will join thousands 

of schools up and down the country coming together to spread joy, have fun and 

raise money for those who need it most. There’s nothing like Red Nose Day! 

On Friday 21st March we are turning our school RED! Children are encouraged 

to come to school dressed in anything red for a donation of £1.00, so dust off 

those ruby slippers, slip on that red T-shirt or simply don some red socks – how 

far you take it is up to you! 

We know there’s a lot going on right now and for many people things are really 

tough. But, if you can donate, every penny will add up to a life changing 

difference. 

 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support!  

 

 

Mrs Shelton 

Head of School 

 


